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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“It is a busy season in the Town of Pike Road, and summer fun is just around the corner. Please continue to be involved and share 
your activities with us at Town Hall. We hope you will join us this Monday, June 23, through the Mondays with the Mayor Show to 
learn about all the ways to get involved in upcoming events. From 12 – 1 p.m., stop by and see us at New Waters Realty off Marler 
Road, or tune in on your radio, smartphone or computer to the MAX Round Table (107.5 FM / 1210 AM) to join the conversation! 

This week, we are pleased to offer our congratulations and best wishes to the Class of 2022! Another class of Pike Road Schools 
seniors will receive their diplomas this coming week, as will many other students in the Pike Road area. We are so proud of all the 
great things happening in our community’s schools, and we can’t wait to see what these young people accomplish. We also want to 
share our gratitude and appreciation for the men and women who help shape the lives of these students. Thank you, PRS 
administrators, teachers, coaches, and staff, for all you do to help ensure a bright future for our local youth. 

SummerFest will be here before you know it, so be sure to mark your calendars for this annual evening of family fun, fireworks, food 
and community fellowship. We hope to see you at Rolling Hills Park on June 30 for SummerFest! Visit us online to learn more about 
upcoming events at www.pikeroad.us, or just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, and follow along as we 
continue to grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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